
LEWISTON, Idaho, January 26, 2015 (ACCESSWIRE) -- Sidney Resources 

Corporation (SDRC) (OTCPK:SDRC) today announced Richard W. Morris will serve as 

the Project/Field/Mine Geologist for the Lucky Ben Mine Project located on three private 

patented mining claims located in the Warren Mining District, approximately 110 miles 

north of Boise, Idaho. 

Mr. Morris brings over 40 years of mine, field and project experience to the Lucky Ben 

project.  His vast experience includes both surface and underground operations as well 

as managing mapping and drilling operations.  Mr. Morris obtained his Master’s Degree 

and Bachelor’s Degree in Geology from the University of Texas at El Paso.   

About Sidney Resources Corporation: 

The Company is continuing its focus on the evaluation, acquisition, exploration and 

development of mineral resource properties. 

For further information please contact: 

Dan Hally, Secretary/Treasurer and VP of Finance 
Phone:  (509) 552-9858 
info@sidneyresourcescorporation.com 
 
Gregg Lindner, CEO and President  
Phone: (414) 379-7210 
info@sidneyresourcescorporation.com  
 

Source:  Sidney Resources Corporation 
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